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Jackie Palmer

From: Susan Mackenzie

Sent: 26 April 2021 10:31

To: Elizabeth Davison

Subject: FW: Tree Preservation Order Enquiry

 

 

Thanks 

 

Susan Mackenzie 
Planning Technical Administrative Support Officer 
 

 

 
Quadrant, The Silverlink North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY 

 

PLEASE NOTE I DO NOT WORK A THURSDAY OR FRIDAY, IF URGENT PLEASE EMAIL 

development.control@northtyneside.gov.uk  

 

 

Direct Tel: 0191 643 6354 
General Planning Tel: 0191 643 2310 

e-mail: susan.mackenzie1@northtyneside.gov.uk 
 

We are working to maintain planning services during the COVID-19 outbreak. Although some restrictions 

are being lifted, in line with Government advice, staff continue to work remotely and are not attending 

face to face meetings unless absolutely essential. This means that our planning reception service remains 

suspended and you are currently requested not to visit our offices at Quadrant. You can still contact the 

Planning team via development.control@northtyneside.gov.uk or leave a message on our general phone 

line (0191) 643 2310, which will be checked daily and we aim to return calls during the service times. 

Please be assured we are doing everything possible to maintain a ‘normal’ service but there may be some 

delays. We thank you for your continued understanding and co-operation at this time. 

 

 
 

From: Susan Mackenzie On Behalf Of Development Control 

Sent: 10 June 2020 07:28 

To: 'Sharon Wright' <miss.sharon.wright@googlemail.com> 

Subject: RE: Tree Preservation Order Enquiry 
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Good Morning 

 

Your property has no TPO’s within it and it is not within a Conservation Area. 

 

Thanks 

 

Susan Mackenzie 
Planning Technical Administrative Support Officer 
 
 

 
Quadrant, The Silverlink North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY 

 

PLEASE NOTE I DO NOT WORK A THURSDAY OR FRIDAY, IF URGENT PLEASE EMAIL 

development.control@northtyneside.gov.uk  

 

 

Direct Tel: 0191 643 6354 
General Planning Tel: 0191 643 2310 

e-mail: susan.mackenzie1@northtyneside.gov.uk 
 
We are working to maintain planning services during the COVID-19 outbreak. We do have limited office cover as a 

result of staff working remotely and you are encouraged to communicate with us by e-mail where possible. In line 

with Government advice, to protect our customers and staff, we need to restrict face to face contact for a period of 

time. Planning reception service has been suspended and meetings are being rearranged as conference calls or 

postponed . You can still contact us via development.control@northtyneside.gov.uk or, if your call relates to an 

application, you can call case officers directly. You can leave a message on our general phone line (0191) 643 2310 

which will be checked once each day. Please be assured we are doing everything possible to maintain a ‘normal’ 

service but there may be some delays. We thank you for your understanding and co-operation at this time. 

 

 
Should you need to visit us, you will find directions to our offices here. A duty planning officer is available during the 

following hours: 

Monday 08:30 – 13:00 

Wednesday 13:00 – 17:00 

Friday 08:30 – 16.30 

 

From: Sharon Wright <miss.sharon.wright@googlemail.com>  

Sent: 09 June 2020 09:32 

To: Development Control <Development.Control@northtyneside.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Tree Preservation Order Enquiry 

 

*EXTRNL*  

Hi Liz 

 

Thank you for your prompt reply.  

 

I’m the owner of 8 Grenada Place, NE26 1HY. I’d like to know if a TPO covers any trees within the boundary of my 

Front and back gardens.  

 

 

Kind regards 
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Sharon 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On 9 Jun 2020, at 09:25, Development Control <Development.Control@northtyneside.gov.uk> 

wrote: 

  

FAO Sharon Cockburn 

 

Thank you for your enquiry. Please can you let us have a location plan of where you would like us to 

check, the area you have asked us to look at does cover a large area so we would need to have a 

specific location of where you are looking at. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Liz Davison 

Planning Technical Administrative Support Officer 

Email: elizabeth.davison@northtyneside.gov.uk 

Tel: 0191 6436344 
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Planning, Quadrant West, The Silverlink North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside. NE27 0BY 

 

We are working to maintain planning services during the COVID-19 outbreak. We do have limited 

office cover as a result of staff working remotely and you are encouraged to communicate with us 

by e-mail where possible. In line with Government advice, to protect our customers and staff, we 

need to restrict face to face contact for a period of time. Planning reception service has been 

suspended and meetings are being rearranged as conference calls or postponed . You can still 

contact us via development.control@northtyneside.gov.uk or, if your call relates to an application, 

you can call case officers directly. You can leave a message on our general phone line (0191) 643 

2310 which will be checked once each day. Please be assured we are doing everything possible to 

maintain a ‘normal’ service but there may be some delays. We tthank you for your understanding 

and co-operation at this time. 

 

 

From: Sharon Cockburn <miss.sharon.wright@googlemail.com>  

Sent: 08 June 2020 16:34 

To: Development Control <Development.Control@northtyneside.gov.uk> 

Subject: Tree Preservation Order Enquiry 

 

*EXTRNL*  

Dear North Tyneside Planning Dept. 

 

Please can you advise if there are any Tree Preservation Orders in the NE26 1 area, specifically 

within the Grenada Place and St Johns Place, Whitley Lodge streets.  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs S Cockburn 
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This email and any attachment are intended solely for the addressee. It may contain information or 

opinion which is strictly confidential or is legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient you 

should not use, disclose, copy, print, distribute or otherwise rely upon the contents of this email. If 

you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately by email and then 

permanently delete this email. This email has been scanned for viruses and inappropriate content by 

Mimecast Unified Email Management Services. North Tyneside Council does not guarantee this 

email to be free of any viruses. It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this message 

and any attachments are virus free. This e-mail may be automatically logged, monitored and/or 

recorded for legal purposes.  


